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t 020 7639 0594 e office@jdacademy.org.uk
www.johndonne.southwark.sch.uk

Headteacher: Miss Jo Rooney

Tuesday 23rd April 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

To support our learning, Year 1 has the opportunity to visit Sydenham Hill Woods. We will be exploring the woods
and using the trip to observe different types of plants, which is part of our science topic this half term.

The trip will take place on Tuesday 14th May 2024.

We will be travelling by bus.

Children will wear their normal uniform but due to the cold/ rainy weather, please ensure your child wears warm
clothing including suitable footwear.

We intend to return to school for the afternoon but we will provide your child with a school packed lunch.
Please provide your child’s normal water bottle.

If you would like to volunteer and supervise a small group of children, please tick the box on the form below. If you
have any questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher.

Please return the permission form below by Wednesday 1st May.

Kind regards,

Year 1 Team

My child in has permission to attend the Year 1 Sydenham Hill

Woods trip on Tuesday 14th May 2024.

| would like to volunteer and supervise a small group of children D

Name: Signed:

John Donne Primary School is a member of Nexus Education Schools Trust and is committed to safeguarding and promoting the
welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.
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